
Daniel Covarrubias 
 

Supervisor Chris Lopez 
Monterey County Board of Supervisors, District 3 
168 W. Alisal Street, 1st Floor 
Salinas, CA 93901 

Dear Supervisor Lopez, 

I am writing to respectfully request reappointment to the Greenfield Memorial District Board. 
As a veteran and a dedicated member of this community, I have consistently contributed to 
maintaining stability and ensuring the effective management of our district’s facilities during my 
time on the Board. 

My service on the Board has allowed me to work closely with fellow members to address the 
needs of our community and uphold the standards that our district deserves. I am committed to 
continuing this important work and supporting the preservation and development of the 
Greenfield Memorial District. 

I would be honored to continue serving in this capacity and would appreciate your consideration 
for reappointment. Please feel free to contact me at 831-585-9697 or via email at 
covarrubiasd89@gmail.com if you need any additional information. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Covarrubias 
Daniel Covarrubias 


